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Blis Technologies Limited - Update of the company performance. 
 
Third Quarter FY19, ending 31 December 2018 
 
Blis Technologies Limited announces the interim results (unaudited) for the 3rd 
quarter ending 31 December 2018. 
  
Revenue for the quarter was $1.65m, with a positive EBITDA of $0.11m. Revenue 
for the quarter was up 5% compared with the same period last year.  
 
In the quarter we received sizable orders that were not able to be filled in time to 
avoid being impacted by Christmas freight delays so these have been carried over 
into January and will contribute to a strong final quarter. 
 
YTD revenue of $4.7m is 29% up on the same period last year.  
Based on known and expected orders for the final quarter including the first supply 
for an expanded Australia launch and ongoing supply in line with the northern 
hemisphere winter, we reaffirm our existing market guidance.  
 
Full financial year (FY19) Guidance - Revenue in excess of $7.0m, an EBITDA in 
excess of $0.6m and a small net surplus before tax. 
 
For further information please contact Brian Watson, CEO: 027 7059133 
 

 
 
 
Brian Watson 
Chief Executive 
 


